FW: Status report on Online Education Initiative (OEI)

Andrew Lamanque

Sent:Wednesday, January 07, 2015 2:38 PM

To: Carolyn Holcroft; Kimberlee Messina; Kurt Hueg; Denise Swett; Nazy Galoyan; Laureen Balducci
Cc: Bernata Slater; John Mummert; Judy Baker

Dear Foothill OEI Team - Judy Baker put this nice summary together.

Andrew

From: Judy Baker

Impacts of OEI on Foothill College

Because Foothill College is a "Full Launch™ college in the OEI, three Foothill
administrators and staff are participating in an upcoming OEIl meeting to
brainstorm ideas and potential solutions to key matriculation matters that will
impact students and pilot colleges.



tutoring. Colleges will need to pay for hours of tutoring beyond the allotted amount. More
details will be announced in January.

Remote Proctoring Services
OEI has not yet sent out the RFP for a test proctoring service.

OEI Town Hall in April



members teaching in the pilot groups together in what we are calling “Creative Summits”.

These no-cost professional development workshops will be highly interactive events where
online teaching faculty can connect with the course reviewers, instructional designers and

each other to share best practices and take online educational design to the next level. If

you have not reviewed our course design standards yet, you can do so at the



